
Caltrans  to  close  Harbor
Boulevard  Onramp  to
Northbound 405 Freeway until
2:30 today
The California Department of Transportation will close the
Harbor Boulevard onramp to Northbound I-405 on Thursday, March
2, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

The closure is necessary for crews to perform landscape work. 

Caltrans appreciates the public’s patience while it performs
this work.

Detour  signs  will  be  posted  to  alert  motorists  of
the  closure.  

For more information, you may contact the District 12 Public
Information Office at (657) 328-6000 or log on to the Caltrans
website at www.dot.ca.gov/dist12.
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